
Dear Mr. & Ms. Broughton: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & 
Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review 
as it considers this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. 
Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments 
may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

~vtdvew M e h Y  hovy ch 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 5:26 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: rate increases 

From: Celia Broughton[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Monday, March 08,2010 5:25:35 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Cc: REDACTED 
Subject: rate increases 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Case Number 2009-00549 
I t  is my understand that LG & E are going t o  have another rate increase, I 
want t o  let you know that we do not feel that this is justified. You keep 
raising our rates, but our wages do not increase, nor have then been. The 



economy is in a pret ty bad situation and as far as I am concerned, we believe 
that raising our rates will only cause more distress t o  us and t o  all in our 
community. 

Please reconsider this rate increase. I believe if you look hard enough you 
will find ways t o  t r im down the cost from your end instead of raising-rates 
upon our end. 

Thank you, 
Scott and Celia Broughton 
2410 Blevins Gap Road 
Louisville, KY 40272 


